
Galilee Project Presentation to National Conference, 
July 2018. 
There were 2 nominations for the National Mission 
Project 2017. The Galilee Project has received a 
cheque for $2651. Christina Reymer, Galilee Project 
speaker, being introduced by Rae O’Grady.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christina’s 80- year old Mother, part of the crew.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenny Muschamp thanking  

Christina for her presentation.  

 

 

The Galilee Project was to provide a seaworthy boat for travel around Gizo Dioceses in the 

Solomon Islands. Caritas and Voluntary Service Abroad and many volunteers spent many 

hours, after purchasing, refurbishing the boat to take the long sea voyage to the Solomon’s.  

Finally, after two years, the Galilee was blessed on October 17th 2017 and left for Giza arriving 

on the 19th December, 2017. So many people involved- it is the story of many. 

The CWL money will go towards keeping the boat sailing. (From Conference Minutes July2018) 

 


